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Celebrating Twenty-Sevem Years of Service to the Community

Cakes of all kfnds (this one is from ‘éake Central on
the Web) will be raffled off during the Cake Walk
at the Pantry’s Harvest Benefit October 15th.

| Party with the Pantry on October 15th!

Come party with your neighbors on Saturday, Oct.
15th at the Pantry’s Harvest Benefit! It will be held
from 5 to 9 p.m. at the Irving Park Lutheran Church
gymnasium at 4057 N. Harding Ave.

The benefit, for adults only, includes dinner, cash
bar, DJ music and a raffle. Games feature a cake
walk and bean-bag toss, with prizes for winners.

Tickets are $20 per person, which provides food,
one drink (soda, beer or wine) and one raffle ticket.
Tickets are $10 for seniors 65 years and older.
Tickets are available at the door or at the Pantry’s
website (www.irvingparkfoodpantry.org).

Special thanks to our sponsors: Mid City Subaru,
Portage Park Animal Hospital, River North Home
Solutions, Associates for General Dentistry,
attorney Ami Oseid and Cooney Funeral Home.
Thanks also to Mariano's Fresh Market, Jewel Food
Store (Six Corners) and Little Helpers for providing
gift cards and to Bread & Wine for its gift basket.

The Chicago Community Trust Grant
Renewed for Second Year

We are pleased to announce that the Pantry’s
$35,000 grant from The Chicago Community Trust,
which was first awarded last year, has been
renewed for 2012.

The grant allows the Pantry to continue to serve its
clients in additional ways, including its work with
Belma Torres as our client-resources coordinator.
Her efforts greatly aid the Pantry’s clients by
helping them obtain assistance beyond emergency
food supplies.
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Client Resources
Coordinator Belma
Torres helps clients
obtain additional
assistance, with
Sfunding provided by
The Chicago
Community Trust

For 95 years, The Chicago Community Trust, our
regional community foundation, has connected the
generosity of donors with the needs of the
community by making grants to organizations
working to improve metropolitan Chicago.

In 20009, the Trust made over $100 million in
grants. From strengthening community schools to
assisting local art programs, from building health
centers to helping lives affected by violence, the
Trust works to enhance our region. Learn more at

www.cct.org.






